Attachment 5

CALISTOGA FIRE DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Building Depaﬁment

FROM: Steve Campbell / Fire Chief
SUBJECT: Wine Way Inn.

DATE: 1/21/2013

Review Time 2 Hour
$99.00 Hr

The City Attorney has reviewed the Wine Way Inn application and believes that there has
not been a change in occupancies; therefore, fire sprinklers will not be required. Staff
highly recommends the applicant install fire sprinklers for the most optimal safety for their
guest.



